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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Following the release of the 2020 U.S. Census data in the fall of 2021, Richmond City Council embarked 
upon an eight month process of selecting new voter districts. This process, which involved an 
unprecedented amount of public input, was completed on June 27, 2022. 

Following the completion of City Council approving new voter districts, my office began the process of 
adjusting the precincts and districts of voters within the state voter registration database system known 
as VERIS. This process involved not just moving some voters into new local precincts, but also moving all 
voters into new legislative districts that corresponded with the state redistricting map that was finalized 
in December 2021. 

This process was just completed recently, and all voters have now been moved into their correct 
districts and precincts. My office has received notification from the Virginia Department of Elections that 
redistricting notices will go out to every registered voter in the City Of Richmond this week.  

It is extremely important that every voter pays close attention to their mail over the next several days. 
This redistricting notice will provide every voter with information regarding their new state senate and 
house of delegate districts, and if applicable, their new council districts and their new polling places. 

There was no change to our congressional boundary lines. The city of Richmond is still wholly contained 
within the 4th Congressional District. 

If you have any questions about redistricting, please call our office at (804) 646-5950. You can also visit 
https://www.rva.gov/richmond-city-council/redistricting for more information. 

Voters can access maps of their precinct by visiting https://www.rva.gov/elections/precincts 
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